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MADISON – On Tuesday, Senator Dan Feyen (R – Fond du Lac) testified before the Committee of 

Agriculture, Revenue and Financial Institutions on a bill he authored that will save taxpayers money. 

Senate Bill 12 will ensure taxpayers are not subsidizing the moving costs for companies leaving the state 

or the country. Sen. Feyen is devoted to promoting economic growth in the state of Wisconsin and 

protecting Wisconsin taxpayers’ hard-earned money. 

“We all want to see our economy grow and prosper. It’s common sense that one of the best ways to 

boost our economy is to encourage businesses to stay right here in the state of Wisconsin and invest in 

our future. Our tax dollars should not be wasted on subsidizing the moving costs for companies who are 

trying to leave the state,” Sen. Feyen said.  “I look forward to working with my colleagues to pass this bill 

and see its positive effects for Wisconsin taxpayers.” 
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